
DISIPLINARY HEARING UPDATE 

A disciplinary hearing was conducted on Tuesday 23rd. March 2021 in the presence of 
four BHRC directors to hear the facts of an incident in York Raceway on Saturday 4th 
July involving Mr James McMeekin.  The hearing was held in Mr McMeekin’s absence 
at his request. 

The panel found that Mr McMeekin was in contravention of Rule S28 and that the fine 
of £200 imposed by the track stewards will stand.  Mr McMeekin will be allowed to re-
apply for his licence and was advised that his conduct in future should be courteous and 
professional as would be expected of all BHRC licence-holders. 


